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Committee

Public Radio is very important to my town of Petersburg(KFSK) and the region. This is our
 local and state news and weather information source. I understand things are tight but cutting
 100% of the funding, which in turn will make the the station lose Federal funding, is not the
 answer. I'm very sure the price of oil will raise to higher levels within a year or so what is
 needed is a bridge of money till then. The state has a saving account lets use it!

Scott Roberge
Petersburg AK
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